
Hi Livia 

I have received a letter from the Council in regards to the above matter and wish to register 
my intention to address the panel on Wednesday 7 July.

Please send details of the registration process.

I also ask that prior to the panel members inspecting the site, that they also view the following 
2 short videos.

The following video is only available through this link.

It shows runoff from heavy rainfall on the Allambie Road site itself and downstream of the site 
where this branch of the creek crosses the Manly Dam Circuit track. It is important to 
remember that this was well after the heavy rain had subsided.

This is essential viewing prior to any site visit to assess runoff. I referred to this in my earlier 
submission. (As it’s a private link you may need to copy and paste it into your browser address 
bar)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=L86R2gxfxto

The next video shows the headwaters of Curl Curl Creek in flood during the rain event in late 
March 2021. It was evident at the time that the creek had been higher than it is shown in the 
video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gU6DJ7e4Q5A

As expressed in my submission, although I have concerns with the site itself, my main 
concerns are with the potential impacts on downstream fauna and the catchment, something 
the applicant failed to address in any of their reports.

I look forward to hearing from you

regards

Greg Wallis

Sent: 4/07/2021 8:05:16 PM
Subject: Application No. REV2021/0006 Address: 181 Allambie Road Allambie Heights


